[bookmark: _GoBack]Email received from Yorkshire Water re Neighbourhood Plan Consultation.
From: contact_us@yorkshirewater.co.uk <contact_us@yorkshirewater.co.uk> 
Sent: 11 June 2018 09:32
To: strensalltowthorpePC@outlook.com
Subject: (Our Ref: LNSS-T017037) Response from Yorkshire Water

    ; contact_us
With reference to: T017037-1

Good Morning

Further to my email of 6 June regarding the Neighbourhood Plan for Strensall with Towthorpe, York.
The area Managers for both Clean and Waste Water, and also our Flood Risk Team have advised we are unable to comment at this particular time.
If this relates to some possible proposed future development We would need more specific information, we would need to know where they're planning and how many building's (also how many commercial and residential) so we can work out if our current water demands could sustain such a large increase, We may have to make network changes and bring more water in from other areas and lay new pipes.
Any decision regarding future development initially lays with the local planning authority, who will contact us for comment once development designed, this will be done via our Developer Services Department as a Pre-Planning Enquiry.
Further information can be found at:- <https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.yorkshirewater.com%2Fdevelopers&data=02%7C01%7C%7Ccbb14d59713d4cca037a08d5cf75dbca%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636643027455996441&sdata=6H5jTky%2FAVNhPF%2BVZxqrqByFKgjRDsqlaVPkOEup744%3D&reserved=0>

If you have any more queries in the future, please call us on 0345 124 24 24 as this is the quickest way to receive a response. E-mails are classed as a written contact and as such have 7-10 days for us to respond. 
Regards
Melanie Robinson
Customer Management Team
(Our Ref: LNSS-T017037 / 491234562048016)

